September 18, 2007

Chairperson and Members of the
Parks, Recreation and Community Regular Meeting of
Resources Advisory Commission October 2, 2007

4™ and Ardmore Park Area
Woman’s Club Request

Recommendation

- Staff recommends that Commission review the proposal from the Hermosa Beach Woman’s Club
to officially name the park area at 4™ and Ardmore “Ardmore Park” and install a sign naming it as
such.

Background

The Community Resources Department received a letter of request (Attachment A) from Dorothy
Yost dated September 17, 2007. Mrs. Yost is requesting approval to officially name the 4™ and
Ardmore park location to “Ardmore Park.” The Woman’s Club will purchase a sign and the City
Public Works department will install, pending approval. The Centennial Beautification Commitiee
and Friends of Parks are in support of this request.

Attachments

A. Letter of Request
Respectfully Submitted,
Ueaud—

Lisa Lynn
Community Resources Director




Woman’s Club of Hermosa Beach
P.O.Box 43
Hermosa Beach, CA 90254

September 17, 2007

-Commission of Park and Recreation
Hermosa Beach

The Woman’s Club of Hermosa Beach request the Parks and Recreation Commission
name the park at 4™ and Ardmore, “The Ardmore Park”.

The Woman’s Club would like to purchase a sign naming the park.

Thank you for your support.

Dorothy Yost,
President




